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Nola C <nola404@gmail.com> Sat, Sep 19, 2020 at 2:18 PM
To: drms.temp@state.co.us

To Whom it May Concern,

I'm writing in response to Peak Material's application to develop the Peak Ranch Resource Site, four miles north of their
processing plant at Maryland Creek Ranch in Summit County, Colorado. It is estimated that the proposed development
would add an additional 230 trucks per day along this four mile section of Highway 9. As a local and national cyclist I am
concerned about the increased truck traffic of this proposed development and it's associated increase in roadside debris.
On a recent group ride the current truck debris caused one rider to lose control and become injured. The proposed
increase in truck traffic will significantly increase these incidents. To mitigate the impacts of the proposed development,
the permit should require Peak Materials to undertake the extension of the existing Summit County recreation path to the
north of the proposed development. The extension of the separate recreational path would result in safer travel for both
cyclists and Peak Material trucks.

Thank you for your consideration of this very important matter.

Sincerely,
Carmen Chavez
PO Box 25422
Silverthorne, CO 80497
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September 21, 2020 
 
Carmen Chavez 
PO Box 25422 
Silverthorne CO 80497 
 
 
Re: Kilgore Companies; Peak Ranch Resource; Incomplete Objection Letter 
 
Ms Chavez,  
 
On September 19, 2020 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) 
received your objection letter for the proposed Peak Ranch Resource reclamation permit, 
M2020-041. Your submittal was missing some required information.  In order to be considered 
a party to the application process, you must provide your phone number pursuant to Rule 
1.7.1(2)(a).  Please provide the Division with your phone number by the close of the public 
comment period on October 8, 2020.   
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at eric.scott@state.co.us or (303) 229-9414. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Eric Scott 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Ec: Michael Cunningham; DRMS 
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